
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

September 21, 2007

Bob Keith, Administrator
Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board
3000 Market Street, NE
Suite 541
Salem, Oregon 97301

Dear Mr. Keith:

Thank you for providing us with a copy of the proposed rule amendments that are scheduled
for hearing on October 22, 2007. We have reviewed the proposed rules and have no comment.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


